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RAPID Program Update – May 25, 2022 

 

On Friday, April 29, 2022, the Department of Maryland State Police, RAPID unit was 

notified by LeadsOnline of their acquisition of Business Watch International (BWI), which has 

been the platform provider for the RAPID program for the State of Maryland.  

The Department of Maryland State Police and the DMSP RAPID Unit have had initial 

meetings with LeadsOnline and have additional meetings planned in the forthcoming weeks. As 

information is gained it will be processed and shared with RAPID administrators and dealers. As 

a reporting dealer involved in the RAPID program, we want to ensure you that during the 

transition, RAPID operations will continue and should be conducted in the same manner as they 

are being done currently. All questions should be routed to your county RAPID administrator or 

msp.rapid-helpdesk@maryland.gov 

 

Sincerely, 

Jesse Haas – First Sergeant 

RAPID Unit Commander 

Department of Maryland State Police 
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